MINNETONKA SCHOOL BOARD STUDY SESSION AND SPECIAL MEETING District Service Center

June 18, 2020 6:00 p.m.

AGENDA

6:00	1.	Review of Status of Teacher Evaluation Model
6:30	2.	Update on Innovation
7:15	3.	Review of AP, IB, Supplemental and New Course Materials
7:30	4.	Update on Reimagine Minnesota
8:00	5.	Special Meeting

- I. Call to Order and Pledge to the Flag
- II. Adoption of Agenda
- III. Consent Agenda
 - a. Minutes of June 4, 2020 Regular Meeting
 - b. Personnel Changes
 - Revisions to Policy 432: Handbook for Confidential Support Staff
- IV. Adjournment

CITIZEN INPUT

7:15 p.m.

Citizen Input is an opportunity for the public to address the School Board on any topic in accordance with the guidelines printed below.

GUIDELINES FOR CITIZEN INPUT

Welcome to the Minnetonka School Board's Study Session! In the interest of open communications, the Minnetonka School District wishes to provide an opportunity for the public to address the School Board. That opportunity is provided at every Study Session during *Citizen Input*.

- 1. Anyone indicating a desire to speak to any item during *Citizen Input* will be acknowledged by the Board Chair. When called upon to speak, please state your name, address and topic. All remarks shall be addressed to the Board as a whole, not to any specific member(s) or to any person who is not a member of the Board.
- 2. If there are a number of individuals present to speak on the same topic, please designate a spokesperson that can summarize the issue.
- 3. Please limit your comments to three minutes. Longer time may be granted at the discretion of the Board Chair. If you have written comments, the Board would like to have a copy, which will help them better understand, investigate and respond to your concern.
- 4. During *Citizen Input* the Board and administration listen to comments and respond immediately whenever possible. If additional research is needed, responses will be shared at a future regularly scheduled Board meeting. Board members or the Superintendent may ask questions of you in order to gain a thorough understanding of your concern, suggestion or request.
- 5. Please be aware that disrespectful comments or comments of a personal nature, directed at an individual either by name or inference, will not be allowed. Personnel concerns should be directed first to a Principal, then the Executive Director of Human Resources, then the Superintendent and finally in writing to the Board.